

Department of Pesticide Regulation



WORKSHOP: Risk Management Considerations for Methyl Bromide Subchronic Toxicity

Wednesday, February 26, 2003
9:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon
California Environmental Protection Agency
1001 I Street, Coastal Hearing Room (2nd Floor)
Sacramento, CA 95814-2828

Welcome and Introductions Paul Helliker

Director

Purpose Paul Gosselin

Chief Deputy Director

Background on MeBr Subchronic Toxicity Lori Lim, Ph.D., DABT

Staff Toxicologist

Comments and Recommendations Audience

Participants will have an opportunity to comment on the following question:

What should be the subchronic regulatory goal for methyl bromide, and why?

Next Steps Paul Gosselin

Persons wishing to comment or make recommendations are requested to fill out cards available at the back table. They will be called on first. Time allowing, comments will then be accepted from others in the audience.

We request that all comments from the audience be limited to five minutes. If you wish to submit additional written material, you may do so either at this meeting or via email to mmartinez@cdpr.ca.gov no later than March 11, 2003.

FLEX YOUR POWER! For simple ways to reduce energy demand and costs, see <www.cdpr.ca.gov>.



